
September 25, 199232 The Brunswickan

UPCOMIN'STUDENT SERVICES
Rhodes Scholarship for 1993
Application forms for Rhodes Scholarships for 1993 are available at 
the Undergraduate Awards Office, room 109, Alumni Memorial 
Building. An information session will be held on Wednesday, 
September 30, 1992 at Tilley Hall, Room 28. Deadline date for 1992 
awards is October 23, 1992. Scholarships are tenable at the 
University of Oxford, England.

The McEuen Undergraduate Scholarship
The McEuen Scholarship is awarded annually in memory of Dr. 
Charles Stuart McEuen to a Canadian student resident in Canada.

The scholarship is tenable for a three-year course of studies toward 
the ordinary degree or a four-year course toward an honours degree. 
It is renewable from year to year on the basis of satisfactory 
performance, and covers all tuition fees and residence costs and a 
stipend for basic expenses.

Applicants must not be more than 21 years of age and must be 
attending university in Canada or be qualified for admission into a 
university in Canada. The winner is chosen on the basis of 
outstanding academic achievement and leadership potential.

For conditions and application form or other information, contact 
the UNB Undergraduate Awards Office, or write to the McEuen 
Scholarship Foundation, Inc., Suite 1000, 60 Queen Street, Ottawa, 
Ontario, KIP 5V7.

Deadline for applications is 31 January 1993.

Bursary - Students of Literacy and/or Adult Education
The Literacy Council of Fredericton is offering a $500 bursary for 
1992 and yearly to a student whose studies are directed to issues 
pertaining to literacy and/or adult education. Apply to: Ms. Betty 
Robertson (chairperson), 27 Cains Brook Lane, Fredericton, NB, 
E3C 1J4, phone: 459-5505

Tree Planting
The Student Environmental Society and The Tree Project, would like to invite you to join in a tree planting for 
the control of erosion along the Nashwaaksis stream on Oct. 3 at 10:00 am. Everyone is we come, just ring 
your friends and a shovel. For more information contact 457-2188.

Boys and Girls Clubs
The Fredericton Boys and Girls Club is looking for energetic and patient individuals to assist the club with 
various programs such as sports, games, crafts and academic assistance. If interested in helping children eve op 
into responsible and self confident individuals please call 472-8947.

Faculty of Law Speakers
The Faculty of Law will be host to two speakers on October 1st. Barry Cahill, archivist from N.S., will present 
alecture entitled “First things in Afticadia - The Trauma of Being a Black Lawyer in Early Victorian Saint John 
at 11:30 am. in Room 2 of Ludlow Hall. Lois Yoike, also an archivist from N.S. will deliver a lecture titled 
“Flirting with Feminists" at 7:00 p.m. also in room 2 of Ludlow Hall.

Literacy Council
The Literacy Council of Fredericton is offering a $500 bursary for 1992 and yearly to a student whose studies 
are directed to issues pertaining to literacy and/or adult education. Apply to: Ms. Betty Robertson (Chairperson), 
27 Cains Brook Lane, Fredericton, N.B., E3C 1J4. Telephone 459-5505.

McEuen Scholarship
The McEuen Scholarship is awarded annually in memory of Dr. Charles Stuart McEuen to a Canadian student 
resident in Canada. The scholarship is tenable for a three-year course of studies toward the ordinary degree or 
a four-year course toward an honours degree. It is renewable from year to year on the basis of satisfactory 
performance, and covers all tuition fees and residence costs and a stipend for basic expenses.

For conditions and application form or other information, contact the UNB Undergraduate Awards Office, 
or write to the McEuen Scholarship Foundation, Inc., Suite 1000,60 Queen Street, Ottawa, Ontario, KIP 5V7. 

Deadline for applications is 31 January 1993.

CAMPUS MINISTRY Conversational Spanish
The Fredericton YM-YWCA will be offering conversational Spanish for children on Wednesday afternoons 
beginning September 30. The one hour classes begin at 2:00 and offer a fun way of picking up another language 
through the use of games and other activities. To enroll, or for further information, contact the Y at 458-1186.

Rhodes Scholarship
Application forms for Rhodes Scholarships for 1993 are available at the Undergraduate Awards Office, Room 
109, Alumni Memorial Building. An information session will be held on Wednesday, September 30,1992 at 
Tilley Hall, Room 28. Deadline date for 1992 awards is October 23, 1992. Scholarships are tenable at the 
University of Oxford, England.

Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883 
Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 

Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3
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Movie Review. Come join us to watch, review and discuss some 
well-known videos. All are welcome. After our spaghetti 
supper. Sept 25: “Dead Poets.” Monte Peters’ Residence, 
Apt 2, Bridges House.

Spaghetti Suppers. Every Fri. 5:00 PM. Monte Peters’ Residence, 
Apt 2 Bridges, House. All Welcome.

Intervarsitv Christian Fellowship. For an evening of bible study, 
discussion, fellowship and fun come join us every Thursday 
evening at 7:30 p.m.. Motile Peters’ Residence, Apt 2 Bridges 
House. All Welcome.
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Canadian Poet
Canadian poet Michael Thorpe will give a reading at the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton on 
Tuesday, Oct. 6 at 4:30 p.m. It will be held in the Art Centre Studio in Memorial Hall.

Hosted by the UNB English department, the reading is sponsored by the League of Canadian Poets. It is open 
to the public and free of charge. Lauded by critics for his keen eye and polished voice, Mr. Thorpe is a widely 
published writer whose previous poetry collections include By the Niger, Out of the Storm; The Observing Eye; 
and Animal Relations. At UNB he will read from his most recent book, Bagdad is Everywhere.
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Mary Louise Lynch Inaugural lecture
The inaugural lecture of the Mary Louise Lynch Chair in Women and Law, which is scheduled for the eve of 
the 100th anniversary of the law school at the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton, will address the 
effects and challenges of feminism in legal education.

Patricia Hughes, the first holder of the chair, will give the lecture, entitled Feminism and Legal Education: 
The Quandaries of Inclusion and Exclusion. It will be held Oct.7 at 7:30 p.m. in Room 2, Ludlow Hall. Both 
the lecture and the reception that follows are open to the public and free of charge.

More information about the lecture and other public activities associated with the centennial celebrations of 
the UNB law school may be obtained from law professor John Williamson at 453-4669.
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Marriage Preparation Workshops: Workshops are being organized 

for Nov. 28, Jan. 30, Feb 20, Mar. 20,. April 24. Contact 
Campus Ministry 453-5089 or 459-5962.

Meditation Group. You are invited to join a non-denominational 
Christian Meditation Group meeting every Wednesday at 8:00 
PM. The meditation is guided by tape talks made by John 
Main O.S.B., founder of the Benedictine Priory in Montreal. 
For more information call Kathleen Crowley at 450-9623.

Worship vServices
Catholic Masses. St. Thomas Chapel: Mon.-Fri. 11:30; Sunday 

Masses 11:00 AM & 4:00 PM

Anglican Eucharist: Sunday 11:00 AM, Wed and Thurs. 12:30 
PM. Old Arts Chapel.

Tim Severin to speak
An internationally recognized historian, adventurer and writer will give a free public lecture a the University 
of New Brunswick in Fredericton on Monday, Sept. 28. Tim Severin will discuss his voyages of historical 
replication, including the Crusade of Duke Godfrey of Bouillon. His talk will begin at 7:30 p.m. in the 
McLaggan Hall Auditorium.

For additional information, contact Joanne Smyth in the UNB faculty of education at 453-4862.
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Music-At-Noon
The University of New Brunswick’s resident musicians will begin their fall “Music-At-Noon” concert series 
on Tuesday, 29 September and continue on Tuesdays until 3 November. The concert on 29 September will 
feature the Duo Pach, Joseph Pach, violin and Arlene Nimmons Pach, Piano, at 12:30 p.m., UNB Memorial 
Hall. Free admission, everyone welcome. Programme - Mozart & Grieg.

<i

v Fredericton Food Bank
A-

Volunteers needed to: Great Lakes Brass
UNB Creative Arts presents the GREAT LAKES BRASS in a program for brass quintet ranging from 
Renaissance to Ragtime. Single tickets are $7 (students)/20$ (adults), and series subscriptions are available at 
the door and at the UNB Help Centre in the SUB. At Christ Church Cathedral, Saturday, Sept. 26, 8 p.m.

Visiting Speaker to Discuss Experiments on Crystal-Melt Systems
Win Means, a geology professor at the State University of new York in Albany, will give a free public talk on 

the development of microstructures in igneous and deformed rocks at the University of New Brunswick in 
Fredericton on Tuesday Sept. 29.
Entitled Experiments on Crystal-melt Systems, the lecture is scheduled for 4 pm in Room F-103 of Forestry/ 
Geology Building. Anyone interested in rock deformation or the crystallization of molten substances will find 
the talk informative.
The talk is sponsored by UNB's department of geology. More information on Dr. Mean's visit or the lecture may 
be obtained from the department at 453-4803.

:•

•Harvest vegetables at local farms * 
•Sort and pack clothing 

•Sort and pack vegetables
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Please call the Fredericton Food Bank * 
^ at 459-7461 '<
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